
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  090321 Sale Date - 6/3/2009

The Typical Section on sheet 2/24 calls out a 2.5" lift of 9.5mm intermediate asphalt.  The as per plan note on sheet 3/24 refers 
to 19mm intermediate asphalt.  Please clarify the type of asphalt required.

Question Submitted: 5/18/2009 1Question Number:

Will the office calcs, refered to in the General Summary, be available?

Question Submitted: 5/18/2009

ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/WOO-79026/

2Question Number:

Reference 31 calls for Item 424, Fine Graded Polymer Asphalt Concrete, Type A.  We have had more success with 424, Fine 
Graded Polymer, Type B.  Is the Type B an acceptable substitute?

Question Submitted: 5/18/2009 3Question Number:

The 2 catch basins shown on sheet 8/24, that are to be replaced, look like relatively new precast structures, and appear to be in 
good condition.  Adjusting them to grade would lower the cost of the project. 

Question Submitted: 5/18/2009 4Question Number:

The bid documents request that the asphalt surface course be constructed of "424 Fine Graded Polymer Asphalt Concrete, Type 
A".  It is highly unusual that a "Type A" mix is used on a State Route in this application.  A "Type B" mix would be the norm.  
Please review this situation and reply as to the Departments intent. 

Question Submitted: 5/22/2009

Please see addendum 1.

5Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


